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The Mount Vernon Council of Citizens Associations, Inc. 

P.O. Box 203, Mount Vernon, VA 22121-9998     http://www.mvcca.org 

 

 

Supervisor Dan Storck 

Mount Vernon District Supervisor 

 

Planning Commissioner Walter Clark 

 

July 7, 2020 

 

Ref:  Economic Incentive Program (EIP) Proposal 

 

Dear Supervisor Storck and Commissioner Clarke, 

 

The MVCCA strongly supports the proposed Economic Incentive Program developed by the 

Department of Planning and Development and we encourage you and your colleagues to approve 

it as soon as possible. 

 

Our resolution is attached. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Katherine Ward 

Katherine Ward  

Cochair 

MVCCA 

 

cc: Fairfax County Board of Supervisors 

Fairfax County Planning Commissioners 

Deputy County Executive 

Director, Department of Planning and Development 

Director,  Economic Initiatives 

 

 

Attached: MOUNT VERNON COUNCIL OF CITIZENS’ ASSOCIATION’S (MVCCA) RESOLUTION 
(TRANSPORTATION & PLANNING & ZONING) IN SUPPORT OF THE FAIRFAX COUNTY ECONOMIC 
INCENTIVE PROGRAM (EIP) 2020-03 

http://www.mvcca.org/
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MOUNT VERNON COUNCIL OF CITIZENS’ ASSOCIATION’S (MVCCA) RESOLUTION 

(TRANSPORTATION & PLANNING & ZONING) IN SUPPORT OF THE FAIRFAX COUNTY ECONOMIC 

INCENTIVE PROGRAM (EIP) 2020-03 

1. Whereas: The Mount Vernon Council of Citizens Associations (MVCCA) has been seeking 

revitalization along Richmond Highway since MVCCA’s inception in 1969, and; 

2. Whereas: MVCCA’s 2009 Comprehensive Plan change nominations were approved, and; 

3. Whereas: The MVCCA has consistently supported EMBARK comprehensive plan 

changes, and; 

4. Whereas: Educating the development community and landowners about the Economic 

Incentive Program (EIP) is critical in order to make it a success. 

Therefore, be it resolved: The MVCCA fully supports the Economic Incentive Program (EIP) and 

encourages the following: 

A. Fairfax County Staff to work diligently and promptly with the Fairfax County Economic 

Development Authority to inform and educate local and national developers about this 

new program, and; 

B. Fairfax County staff to expedite development proposals under the EIP process, and; 

C. The Fairfax County Board of Supervisors to quickly authorize the proposed EIP 

ordinance. 

 
Final Approval by the MVCCA General Council, its Board and Committees July 6, 2020 

 


